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Hello,

My peers--not normally the types to send this kind of thing to me--have
put LC 19 on my radar.

I was born in Oregon nearly 50 years ago. It is my home! I am a small
business owner and I employ seven more Oregonians. My wife and I have
raised two sons here. And I support strong climate legislation for Oregon's
future. Addressing the path of climate change face-on with bills like LC 19
is important to me. So let's do this.

Best regards,
Jason
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